
 
 

 
Bangkok Airways organized the Annual Shareholders’ Company Visit 2016  

“Exclusive Cooking Workshop for Your Special In-Flight Meal” 

 
Bangkok / 17 November 2016 – Bangkok Airways Public Company Limited in cooperation with Bangkok Air 
Catering Company Limited (BAC), the subsidiary of the company organized the annual shareholders’ 
company visit 2016 under the name of “Exclusive Cooking Workshop for Your Special In-Flight Meal” at the 
Brasserie 9 restaurant on 10 October 2016. Additionally, Bangkok Airways was honored by having the 
management team from the Stock Exchange of Thailand joining this activity.  The objective of this activity 
was to share in-flight meal cooking experiences between shareholders and highly proficient chefs from BAC 
which would allow them to have better understanding on BAC’s working standards as well as other 
businesses under BAC. The demonstrated menu (4 regions Thai cuisine) would be served on Bangkok 
Airways’ flights in the fourth quarter of 2016. 
 
In accordance with the good corporate governance practice which is to provide equal treatment among 
shareholders, the company randomly selected the list of participants from the name list of Bangkok Airways’ 
shareholders as of 9 September 2016. The representatives from internal audit along with the company 
secretary were invited to witness the random selection. One shareholder was entitled to one right. 
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